
The Rockridge Theatre Lab is preparing for their production: BACKSTORY that will open on March 7th at the Kay
Meek Arts Centre. See the BACKSTORY POSTER at bottom for more information.

A message from our Rockridge Athletics Instagram account. If you are not already following us, please see the
information to do so on the bottom of the next page.



SENIORS’ NIGHT
Due to schools being closed yesterday the Raven Seniors’ Night will be rescheduled.

Stay tuned for a new date to celebrate our Grade 12 Senior Basketball team athletes.

The Ravens Wrestling team finished 8th out of 20 teams last weekend at the Duke’s Cup

Follow Rockridge Athletics on Instagram and Twitter for photos and updates.
You will find the links to follow Rockridge Athletics in the E-Bulletin or search for us under these handles:

Instagram@Rockridge.Athletics X / Twitter@RockridgeAthltc





Looking ahead to this special MYP (Middle Years Program)
celebration of learning next month. Be sure to mark your calendars and plan to visit!



Last Thursday we hosted a very successful Grade 7 to 8 Information Evening that filled Players Hall with future
Ravens and their families. From guided tours with our Gr. 10 Mentorship students, to Rockridge PAC members
helping welcome new families, we showcased the great school that Rockridge is for all students on the road to

graduation.




